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New Earth Army Field Manual 2012-06-10
this manual is an outline of some of the simplest and most powerful effective
ways for the military and civilian populations of the world to engage in
stewardship and humanitarian aide instead of combat where use of military
power is still necessary this manual provides wisdom and ways for ending the
conflict swiftly and decisively welcome to the gateway for the world of the
shaman jedi and warrior monk log on to neweartharmy com youthproject us or
kauaiuniversity to learn more and to be get busy this new earth army field
manual contains the original evolutionary tactics first earth battalion field
manual portrayed in the hollywood motion picture the men who stare at goats
jeff bridges plays the illustrious lt colonel bill django jim channon that
first wrote the manual for the us army war college defense department and
pentagon in 1978 there were very few among the military top brass at the time
who felt these radical ideas had any place on the battle field now is there
time

Military Courtesy and Discipline 2013-10
this is a new release of the original 1942 edition



Jungle Warfare 2013-10
this is a new release of the original 1944 edition

The Official U.S. Army Chemical, Biological,
Radiological, and Nuclear Operations Field Manual
2024-05
the official u s army chemical biological radiological and nuclear operations
field manual is the newest edition of this critical u s army field manual
about the nuclear chemical and biological threats to our military members and
civilians and covering a soldier s or anyone s use of protective gear and
equipment to make himself and herself and their families safe the united
states army must adapt to new threats and overcome 15 years of atrophy of
chemical biological radiological and nuclear skills within the army due to a
focus in recent years on operations in counterinsurgency during this time it
ignored new forms of battle being exercised and conducted by major regional
players such as russia china iran and north korea the proliferation of new
technologies to include weapons of mass destruction wmd capabilities and
materials will remain a constant during the coming years the army and joint



forces must adapt and prepare for the use of these new technologies civilians
must prepare too the official u s army chemical biological radiological and
nuclear operations field manual is must reading

Automatic Pistol, Caliber .45 M1911 and M1911a1
2013-10
this is a new release of the original 1940 edition

Field Manual of Diseases on Trees and Shrubs
2013-03-23
the trees and shrubs manual is a reference manual on diseases which attack
trees shrubs and vines the manual identifies various types of diseases which
are known to invade these plants located throughout north central and south
america the recordings include diseases caused by fungi bacteria viruses
viroids phytoplasmas and nematodes causal disease agents are described and
illustrated in some cases and diseases and disease control measures are also
discussed a manual such as this is never finished since new reports of
diseases are continuously reported



Field Manual of Diseases on Fruits and Vegetables
2013-03-22
the fruits and vegetables manual is a reference manual on diseases which
attack fruits including berries vegetables and nuts the manual identifies
various types of diseases which are known to invade these plants located
throughout north central and south america the recordings include diseases
caused by fungi bacteria viruses viroids phytoplasmas and nematodes causal
disease agents are described and illustrated in some cases and diseases and
disease control measures are also discussed a manual such as this is never
finished since new reports of diseases are continuously reported

Field Manual FM 3-09 Field Artillery Operations and
Fire Support 2020-01-31
field manual fm 3 09 field artillery operations and fire support april 2014
notice this is a paperback book version of the field manual fm 3 09 field
artillery operations and fire support april 2014 full version all chapters
included this publication is available electronic version in the official
website of the united states headquarters department of the army this



document is properly formatted and printed as a perfect sized copy 8 5x11
black ink making it easy for you to read details in some figures
illustrations and tables the version of this publication is as described
above this article is updated after each new edition disclaimer the use or
appearance of united states department of army publications on a non federal
government website does not imply or constitute department of army
endorsement of the distribution service

Field Manual Fm 7-15 - the Army Universal Task List
Including All Changes Up to Change 9, Issued
December 9, 2011 2012-02-04
field manual fm 7 15 the army universal task list including all changes up to
change 9 issued december 9 2011 describes the structure and content of the
army universal task list autl the autl is a comprehensive but not all
inclusive listing of army tasks missions and operations units and staffs
perform these tasks mission and operations or capability at corps level and
below for each task the autl provides a numeric reference hierarchy a task
title a task description a doctrine reference and in most cases recommended
measures of performance measures for training developers to develop training
and evaluation outline evaluation criteria for supporting tasks the task



proponent is responsible for developing the training and evaluation outlines
that supports each autl task as a catalog the autl captures doctrine as it
existed on the date of its publication the autl can help commanders develop a
mission essential task list metl it the autl provides tasks missions and
operations or capabilities for a unit company sized and above and staffs
commanders should use the autl as a cross reference for tasks commanders may
use the autl to supplement their core training focused metl or the directed
training focused metl as required fm 7 0 and fm 7 1 discuss in detail metl
development and requirements the primary source for standards for most army
units is their proponent approved individual and collective tasks proponents
revise standards when the factors of mission enemy terrain and weather troops
and support available time available civil considerations mett tc
significantly differ from those associated with a task training and
evaluation outline significant differences in mett tc may include new unit
equipment a table of organization force packaging decisions during deployment
or new unit tasks proponents and trainers will use the unit s assigned table
of organization and equipment as the basis for mission analysis during the
analysis phase of the systems approach to training process trainers may use
the autl as a catalog of warfighting function tasks when developing
collective tasks the autl is not all inclusive if the proponent or school
identifies or develops a new autl task requirement the new task will be
provided to the collective training directorate for approval and the combined



arms doctrine directorate for input to autl revision task proponents and
schools write and define the conditions and standards training and evaluation
outlines for individual and collective tasks which support the autl the autl
does not include tasks army forces perform as part of joint and multinational
forces at the strategic and operational levels those tasks are included in
the universal joint task list ujtl the ujtl defines tasks and functions
performed by army elements operating at the operational and strategic levels
of war the ujtl provides an overall description of joint tasks to apply at
the national strategic theater strategic operational and tactical levels of
command the ujtl also provides a standard reference system used by united
states army training and doctrine command tradoc combat developers for
analysis such as front end analysis of force element capabilities each
military service is required to publish its own tactical task list to
supplement the ujtl the ujtl bibliography includes the other services task
lists the autl is the army supplement to the ujtl

Field Manual of Techniques in Invertebrate
Pathology 2007-09-27
this field manual is designed to provide background and instruction on a
broad spectrum of techniques and their use in the evaluation of



entomopathogens in the field the second edition provides updated information
and includes two additional chapters and 12 new contributors the intended
audience includes researchers graduate students practitioners of integrated
pest management ipm regulators and those conducting environmental impact
studies of entomopathogens

The U.S. Army/Marine Corps Counterinsurgency Field
Manual 2007
when the u s military invaded iraq it lacked a common understanding of the
problems inherent in counterinsurgency campaigns it had neither studied them
nor developed doctrine and tactics to deal with them it is fair to say that
in 2003 most army officers knew more about the u s civil war than they did
about counterinsurgency the u s army marine corps counterinsurgency field
manual was written to fill that void the result of unprecedented
collaboration among top u s military experts scholars and practitioners in
the field the manual espouses an approach to combat that emphasizes constant
adaptation and learning the importance of decentralized decision making the
need to understand local politics and customs and the key role of
intelligence in winning the support of the population the manual also
emphasizes the paradoxical and often counterintuitive nature of



counterinsurgency operations sometimes the more you protect your forces the
less secure you are sometimes the more force you use the less effective it is
sometimes doing nothing is the best reaction a new introduction by sarah
sewall director of the carr center for human rights policy at harvard s
kennedy school of government places the manual in critical and historical
perspective explaining the significance and potential impact of this
revolutionary challenge to conventional u s military doctrine an attempt by
our military to redefine itself in the aftermath of 9 11 and the new world of
international terrorism the u s army marine corps counterinsurgency field
manual will play a vital role in american military campaigns for years to
come

Field Manual FM 6-0 COMMANDER AND STAFF
ORGANIZATION AND OPERATIONS 2020-05
field manual fm 6 0 commander and staff organization and operations may 2014
notice this is a paperback book version of the field manual fm 6 0 commander
and staff organization and operations may 2014 full version all chapters
included this publication is available electronic version in the official
website of the united states headquarters department of the army this
document is properly formatted and printed as a perfect sized copy 8 5x11



black ink making it easy for you to read details in some figures
illustrations and tables the version of this publication is as described
above this article is updated after each new edition disclaimer the use or
appearance of united states department of army publications text images or
logos on a non federal government website does not imply or constitute
department of army endorsement of the distribution service

New Zealand Antarctic Research Programme: Field
Manual 1966
the majority of the cost savings for any oil production facility is the
prevention of failure in the production equipment such as pressure vessels
money lost through lost production far outweighs expenses associated with
maintenance and proper operation however many new engineers lack the
necessary skills to effectively find and troubleshoot operating problems
while experienced engineers lack knowledge of the latest codes and standards
the fifth book in the field manual series the pressure vessel operations
field manual provides new and experienced engineers with the latest tools to
alter repair and re rate pressure vessels using asme nbic and api 510 codes
and standards step by step procedure on how to design perform in shop and in
field inspections and repairs perform alterations and re rate a pressure



vessel how to select the appropriate vessel specifications evaluate
associated reports and determine allowable stresses calculations for stresses
in pressure vessels select the appropriate materials of construction for a
pressure vessel design pressure vessels using the asme code section viii
division 1 and 2 to best fit the circumstance

Pressure Vessels Field Manual 2012-12-31
from the new york times bestselling author of the pentagon s new map a bold
trenchant analysis of the post bush world in great powers new york times
bestselling author and prominent political consultant thomas barnett provides
a tour de force analysis of the grand realignments in the post bush world in
the spheres of economics diplomacy defense technology security the
environment and more the great powers are no longer just the world s nation
states but the most powerful and dynamic influences on the global stage
requiring not simply a course correction but a complete recalibration
globalization as it exists today was built by america and now barnett says it
s time for america to shape and redefine what comes next



Great Powers 2009-02-05
delve into the world of espionage and subversion with the intriguing simple
sabotage field manual simple sabotage field manual by united states office of
strategic services dive into the clandestine world of espionage and
subversion with the simple sabotage field manual from the united states
office of strategic services unearth the secrets of unconventional warfare as
this manual unveils strategic methods for simple sabotage designed to disrupt
and obstruct the enemy s plans from subtle acts of inefficiency to cleverly
orchestrated disruptions this manual provides a blueprint for covert
operations that can be executed by ordinary citizens why this book the simple
sabotage field manual is a unique and essential guide for those seeking to
understand the art of sabotage in its simplest forms in a world where
unconventional tactics can make a significant impact this manual offers
insights into strategic disruption that can be employed by anyone anywhere to
thwart the machinations of adversaries united states office of strategic
services crafted this manual during world war ii recognizing the power of
simple sabotage as a tool of resistance this edition provides a historical
glimpse into the covert strategies employed during a critical period in
global history



Engineer Field Manual 1932
this manual provides guidance for planning and executing training on the 5 56
millimeter m16 series rifle m16a1 a2 a3 a4 and m4 carbine it is a guide for
commanders leaders and instructors to develop training programs plans and
lessons that meet the objectives or intent of the united states army rifle
marksmanship program and fm 7 0 this manual is organized to lead the trainer
through the material needed to conduct training during initial entry training
iet and unit sustainment training preliminary subjects include discussion on
the weapon s capabilities mechanical training and the fundamentals and
principles of rifle marksmanship live fire applications are scheduled after
the soldier has demonstrated preliminary skills ch1 marksmanship trainingch2
weapon characteristics accessories and ammunitionch3 troubleshooting and
destructionch4 preliminary marksmanship and mechanical trainingch5 downrange
feedbackch6 field firech7 advanced rifle marksmanshipch8 advanced optics
lasers and iron sightsa training aids devices and exercisesb scorecardsc
night firingd range safety and risk managemente range procedures and range
operations checklistf 10 meter target offsets and 25 meter zero offsetsthis
manual was revised to include references to new materiel and systems this
revision includes the new army total marksmanship training strategy to
include specific strategies for the united states army reserve usar and the
army national guard arng information about the advanced combat optical



gunsight acog the an peq 15 advanced target pointer illuminator aiming light
atpial various thermal sights and the mk 262 round information about the
alternate qualification record fire courses known distance kd record fire 25
meter scaled target alternate course 15 meter scaled target alternate course
information about the rapid magazine change and barricade transition fire for
short range marksmanship srm changes to all of the scorecards updated
terminology

Engineer Field Manual 1932
field manual fm 3 39 military police operations april 2019 notice this is a
paperback book version of the field manual fm 3 39 military police operations
april 2019 full version all chapters included this publication is available
electronic version in the official website of the united states headquarters
department of the army this document is properly formatted and printed as a
perfect sized copy 8 5x11 black ink making it easy for you to read details in
some figures illustrations and tables the version of this publication is as
described above this article is updated after each new edition disclaimer the
use or appearance of united states department of army publications on a non
federal government website does not imply or constitute department of army
endorsement of the distribution service



Simple Sabotage Field Manual 2024-02-02
this publication field manual fm 3 16 the army in multinational operations
april 2014 ensures consideration by army elements of a joint force and
addresses the army s roles and functions in a multinational operation while
north atlantic treaty organization nato and the american british canadian
australian and new zealand abca armies program have achieved some levels of
standardization in certain areas no comprehensive common doctrine exists
between the armies this manual does not fill this gap it will help the
multinational commander understand and develop solutions to create an
effective fighting force the principal audience for fm 3 16 is all members of
the profession of arms commanders and staffs of army headquarters serving as
joint task force or multinational headquarters should also refer to
applicable joint or multinational doctrine concerning the range of military
operations and joint or multinational forces trainers and educators
throughout the army will also use this manual whenever commonality of
interest exists nations enter into political economic and or military
partnerships these partnerships occur in regional and worldwide patterns as
nations seek opportunities to promote their mutual national interests ensure
mutual security against real or perceived threats gain international or bi
national influence conduct foreign humanitarian assistance and disaster
relief operations and engage in peace or war operations cultural diplomatic



information military economic religious psychological technological and
political factors all influence the formation and conduct of multinational
operations america s interests are global but its focus is regional existing
alliances and past coalitions reflect that focus alliance participants
establish formal standard agreements for operational objectives as forces of
these nations plan and train together they develop mutual trust and respect
alliance nations strive to field compatible military systems structure common
procedures and develop contingency plans to meet potential threats
multinational operations are conducted by forces of two or more nations
usually undertaken in the structure of a coalition or alliance other possible
arrangements include supervision by an intergovernmental organization such as
the un or the organization for security and cooperation in europe commonly
used terms under the multinational rubric include allied bilateral coalition
multinational combined coalition or multilateral however within this manual
the preferred term multinational will be the term used to describe these
actions and has replaced the older terms of combined in almost all usages
except nato this publication has undergone significant changes and
improvements over the past two decades it meets the growing and evolving
multinational missions



Field Manual Fm 3-22.9 Rifle Marksmanship M16- and
M4- Series Weapons W/Change 1 February 10, 2011 US
Army 2012-04-14
field manual fm 3 55 information collection provides the tactics and
procedures for information collection and the associated activities of
planning requirements and assessing collection tasking and directing
information collection assets it also contains the actions taken by the
commanders and staffs in planning preparing executing and assessing
information collection activities as the army fields new formations and
equipment with inherent and organic information collection capabilities it
needs a doctrinal foundation to ensure proper integration and use to maximize
capabilities the principal audience for fm 3 55 is all members of the
profession of arms commanders and staffs of army headquarters serving as
joint task force or multinational headquarters should also refer to
applicable joint or multinational doctrine concerning the range of military
operations and joint or multinational forces trainers and educators
throughout the army will also use this manual fm 3 55 applies to the active
army army national guard army national guard of the united states and united
states army reserve unless otherwise stated the proponent of fm 3 55 is the
united states army combined arms center the preparing agency is the combined



arms doctrine directorate united states army combined arms center the army
currently has no unified methodology or overall plan to define or establish
how it performs or supports information collection activities at all echelons
this publication clarifies how the army plans prepares and executes
information collection activities in or between echelons fm 3 55 emphasizes
three themes first foundations of information collection that demonstrate
information collection activities are a synergistic whole with emphasis on
synchronization and integration of all components and systems second
commanders and staff have responsibilities in information collection planning
and execution the emphasis is on the importance of the commander s role
finally the planning requirements and assessing success of information
collection is measured by its contributions to the commander s understanding
visualization and decisionmaking abilities with the exception of cyberspace
all operations will be conducted and outcomes measured by effects on
populations this increases the complexity of information collection planning
execution and assessment and requires more situational understanding from
commanders the staff is part of information collection activities and every
soldier collects and reports information this field manual cannot provide all
the answers its purpose is to prompt the user to ask the right questions this
fm complies with doctrine 2015 guidelines chapter 1 provides the army
definition of information collection and its relation to the joint construct
of intelligence surveillance and reconnaissance chapter 2 examines the roles



and actions of the commander and staff in information collection planning and
execution this chapter also discusses the working group for information
collection chapter 3 describes information collection planning and
information collection activities assessment chapter 4 discusses information
collection tasking and directing the operations staff integrates collection
assets through a deliberate and coordinated effort across all warfighting
functions tasking and directing is vital to control limited collection assets
chapter 5 provides an overview of the information collection assets and
capabilities available to army commanders chapter 6 examines joint
intelligence surveillance and reconnaissance activities appendix a provides
instructions for preparing annex l information collection in army plans and
orders

Field Manual FM 3-39 Military Police Operations
April 2019 2020-01-31
advisory this is a very rough modern re print of the original u s army field
manual 9 1005 223 10 the images presented are very clean however this modern
re print is formatted 8 5 x11 0 all images are clean however original
manuscript will not be centered on each page all attempts to bring original
field manual information from 1972 into modern new printing has been made



sincerely lorenzo del toro retired editor

Field Manual FM 3-16 the Army in Multinational
Operations April 2014 2015-08-23
field manual 3 07 stability operations represents a milestone in army
doctrine with a focus on transforming conflict managing violence when it does
occur and maintaining stable peace the u s army stability operations field
manual otherwise known as fm 3 07 signals a stark departure from traditional
military doctrine the army officially acknowledges the complex continuum from
conflict to peace outlines the military s responsibility to provide stability
and security and recognizes the necessity of collaboration coordination and
cooperation among military state commercial and non government organizations
in nation building efforts the manual reflects a truly unique collaboration
between the army and a wide array of experts from hundreds of groups across
the united states government the intergovernmental and non governmental
communities america s allies around the world and the private sector all
branches of the armed forces u s agencies ranging from the state department
to homeland security to health and human services international agencies from
the united nations to the red cross to the world bank countries from the
united kingdom to india to south africa private think tanks from rand to the



united states institute of peace to the center for new american security all
took part in the shaping of this document the u s army stability operations
fieldmanual marks just the second time in modern history that the u s army
has worked with a private publisher to produce a military doctrinal document
lieutenant general william b caldwell iv is commander of the combined arms
center at fort leavenworth kansas michèle flournoy under secretary of defense
for policy shawn brimley fellow center for a new american security janine
davidson deputy assistant secretary of defense for plans it is a roadmap from
conflict to peace a practical guidebook for adaptive creative leadership at a
critical time in our history it institutionalizes the hard won lessons of the
past while charting a path for tomorrow this manual postures our military
forces for the challenges of an uncertain future an era of persistent
conflict where the unflagging bravery of our soldiers will continue to carry
the banner of freedom hope and opportunity to the people of the world from
the foreword by lieutenant general william b caldwell iv commander of the
combined arms center at fort leavenworth kansas

Field Manual FM 3-55 Information Collection May
2013 2013-06-01
dramatically improve your hydrogeology field skills and master new advances



in groundwater science the second edition of hydrogeology field manual
provides the latest information on applied applications in groundwater
sampling and water quality assessment aquifer characterization contamination
issues karst applications and more the book includes actual procedures real
world decisions and many examples and case studies to help you understand the
occurrence and movement of groundwater in a variety of geologic settings
filled with tips tricks of the trade and anecdotes from seasoned field
hydrogeologists the book explains how to gain instant expertise in most field
methodologies and expand your abilities for data interpretation and other
essential skills the second edition of hydrogeology field manual features
sage advice on how to collect hydrogeologic field data guidance on drilling
methods safety and work with drilling contractors a practical description of
slug testing effective site characterization methods expert advice on
monitoring well design over 250 skills building illustrations and photos two
new chapters on karst hydrogeology including characterization and performing
dye tracer tests all chapters have new material including more examples and
worked problems if you are still in college a recent graduate or a working
professional needing a ready reference to assist you with field related
matters this is your book experienced hydrogeologists and those in related
fields will also welcome the practical time saving and trouble avoidance tips
capitalize on cutting edge techniques of field hydrogeology field
hydrogeology the geology of hydrogeology aquifer properties basic geophysics



of the shallow subsurface groundwater flow groundwater surface water
interaction water chemistry sampling and results drilling and well completion
pumping tests aquifer hydraulics slug testing vadose zone karst hydrogeology
tracer tests dye trace testing

M14 M1A Technical Manual 2014-12-04
the 155 mm howitzer m1 was first produced in 1942 as a medium artillery piece
it saw service with the us army during world war ii the korean war and the
vietnam war before being replaced by the m198 howitzer the gun was used by
the armed forces of many nations and in some countries it still remains in
service the 155 mm howitzer was developed as an afterthought a new carriage
was under development for much of the 1930s for the existing world war i era
m1918 until 1939 when it was realized that it did not seem logical to put a
new carriage underneath an obsolete howitzer consequently development began
anew with a carriage designed to be used for the 155 mm howitzer this was
completed by may 15th 1941 when the howitzer m1 on the carriage m1 was
standardized the howitzer itself differed from the older model by a
lengthened barrel of twenty calibers and a new breech mechanism uniquely it
was the sole slow cone interrupted screw mechanism to enter service after
1920 this meant that two separate movements were necessary to open the breech
versus the single movement of the steep cone mechanism that simultaneously



rotated and withdrew the breech created in 1948 this field manual reveals a
great deal about the 155 mm howitzer m1 s design and capabilities intended as
a manual for those in the service of the piece it details many aspects of the
m1 s assembly maintenance and accessories originally labeled restricted this
manual was declassified long ago and is here reprinted in book form care has
been taken to preserve the integrity of the text

Engineer Field Manual: pt. 1. Military engineering
(tentative). Communications 1932
the tactics field manual fm 3 90 introduces the basic concepts and control
measures associated with the art of tactics fm 3 90 focuses on the tactics
used to employ available means to win in combat those tactics require
judgment in application the ability to seize and secure terrain with its
populations and productive capacity distinguishes land forces conducting
decisive offensive and defensive operations fm 3 90 provides a common
discussion of how commanders from the battalion task force level through the
corps echelon conduct tactical offensive and defensive operations and their
supporting tactical enabling operations it is not prescriptive but
authoritative tactical fundamentals do not change with the fielding of each
new piece of equipment however the integration of new equipment and



organizations usually requires changes in related techniques and procedures
fm 3 90 provides guidance in the form of combat tested concepts and ideas
modified to exploit emerging army and joint capabilities doctrine provides a
military organization with a common philosophy a language a purpose and unity
of effort tactics is the art and science of employing all available means to
win battles and engagements specifically it comprises the actions taken by a
commander to arrange units and activities in relation to each other and the
enemy

The U.S. Army Stability Operations Field Manual
2010-06-04
first published in 2001 routledge is an imprint of taylor francis an informa
company

Hydrogeology Field Manual, 2e 2008-01-28
this is a new release of the original 1940 edition



Job Safety & Health Quarterly 1994
this field manual establishes doctrine for military operations in a
counterinsurgency coin environment it is based on lessons learned from
previous counterinsurgencies and contemporary operations it is also based on
existing interim doctrine and doctrine recently developed counterinsurgency
operations generally have been neglected in broader american military
doctrine and national security policies since the end of the vietnam war over
40 years ago this manual is designed to reverse that trend it is also
designed to merge traditional approaches to coin with the realities of a new
international arena shaped by technological advances globalization and the
spread of extremist ideologies some of them claiming the authority of a
religious faith this is a comprehensive manual that details every aspect of a
successful coin operation from intelligence to leadership to diplomacy it
also includes several useful appendices that provide important supplementary
material

Adjutant General's Field Manual 1943
a selection of the papers presented at rc01 s international conference in
seoul july 2008 it offers an overview of the panorama of social studies on



armed forces and conflict resolution in a context of fast moving change it
presents studies that move beyond the very concept of globalization

Field Manual 1940

FM 6-81 155-MM Howitzer M1 Field Manual 2013-06

21st Century U.S. Military Manuals 2017-08-27

Applied Ethnobotany 2001

Organization and Tactics of Infantry, the Rifle
Battalion 2013-10



Engineer Field Manual 1940

Staff Officers' Field Manual 1932

Staff Officers' Field Manual 1932

Staff Officers' Field Manual 1932

The U. S. Army/Marine Corps Counterinsurgency Field
Manual 2015-12-31

Field Manual of Wildlife Diseases 1999



Advances in Military Sociology 2009-12-01
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